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April 22, 2021 

 
 

RE: Support for Grey Bruce Health Unit 
 

Please be advised that the Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands, at 
its meeting held April 21, 2021, passed the following resolution:   

 
2021-285 
Moved by Aakash Desai, Seconded by Paul Allen 

 
Whereas Provincial pandemic indicators show that Grey Bruce 
residents have done, and continue to do, a tremendous job of 

adhering to the advice of the Grey Bruce Health Unit thus keeping the 
COVID-19 infection and transmission rates low locally; 

 
Therefore, be it resolved that the Council of the Municipality of Grey 
Highlands wishes to indicate that it supports our Public Health Unit 

and has full confidence in the Medical Officer of Health and his team 
at the Grey Bruce Public Health Unit; and 

 
That Council directs staff to forward this motion to the Grey Bruce 

Public Health Unit, Grey and Bruce Counties and all lower-tier 
Municipalities in Grey and Bruce. 

CARRIED. 
 

As per the above resolution, please accept a copy of this correspondence for 
your information and consideration.  

 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Jerri-Lynn Levitt 
Deputy Clerk 

Council and Legislative Services 
Municipality of Grey Highlands 
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